
Dear friends, 
 

The Christian Ethics and Social Action Committee pray 
that you will all have a very Happy and Blessed New 
Year. 
 

Every year February 7th, the first Sunday in February, 
has been designated as Values Day. This year the 
chosen subject is "racism". 
 

Sadly, it is a subject which has often hit the headlines in 
2020, and not for the right reasons. 
 

These notes, kindly prepared by Andy Wilcock should 
provoke discussion on familiar stories. 
 

May the Lord bless your fellowship in the coming year 

 

Daphne Hodkinson (CESA Secretary) 

 


